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Date 31st August 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Primary 4 
 
This school session the children in Primary 4 will prepare for The Sacrament of Reconciliation and The 
Sacrament of First Holy Communion. 
 
A pro-forma will come out on Monday 2nd September, asking if your child is making the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First Holy Communion, please return this pro-forma before the end of September.  We also 
require you to provide your child’s Baptismal Certificate.  Please can we ask that you bring the original certificate 
to the school office who will take a copy.  If your child has not been Baptised and you wish for them to make their 
Sacraments, please contact Fr Joe or Fr Ryan at the Cathedral before the end of September to make the 
necessary arrangements.  
 
Dates for your Diary 

 Date/Time Venue Additional 
Information 

Primary 4 Parent/Carer 
Meeting with Fr Joe 
and Fr Ryan 

Thursday 26th 
September 2024 at 
6pm 

St Mirin’s Cathedral 
Hall 

Parents and children 
welcome.  

P4 Mass of 
Commitment  

Sunday 9th March 2025 
at 11am Mass. 

St Mirin’s Cathedral  Children should wear 
own clothes 
(smart/casual). 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation 

Wednesday 19th March 
2025 at 6pm. 

St Mirin’s Cathedral Children should wear 
own clothes 
(smart/casual). 

Sacrament of First 
Holy Communion 

Saturday 10th May 
2025 at 10am. 

St Mirin’s Cathedral Children wear Albs 
provided by St Mirin’s 
Cathedral. Albs can be 
collected from the 
school office on 
Tuesday 6th May and 
Wednesday 7th May.  

Returning of Albs Monday 12th May 2025 St John Ogilvie 
Primary School 

Please note the school 
will take care of the  
cleaning of the Albs 
after use.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school office.  
 
Yours, 

  
Lorna Murray 
Head Teacher 
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